
TO WHOM SOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

This is to certify that we have used KITEC Composite Pipes in 'N' 
Division, CPWD, in replacement of underground and concealed G.I. pipes in 
some of the 400 'E' Type flats located at Pandara Road, in February, 2002. 
The performance of the pipe appears to be good and its use is very easy, 
considering the fact that these are comparatively flexible and hence the 
bends are neither too sharp nor a plumber is required. Fittings and fixtures 
are easy to install as compare to Gl pipes. The wastage of pipes is also 
reduced, no threading is required on the body of the pipe and cut-pieces can 
easily be used as nippies. 

 




